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BULLETIN #7        October 2018
 

Public Information Centre #3 

YOUR INPUT IS IMPORTANT - LINK427 IS COMMITTED TO CONSULTING 

AND INFORMING THE PUBLIC ABOUT THE HIGHWAY 427 EXPANSION PROJECT. 

The third Public Information Centre (PIC) for the Highway 427 Expansion 

Project took place on September 27, 2018. 

Not able to attend? The presentation boards are available here. 

Feedback / Comment / Concerns will receive a response and be 

incorporated into Design and Construction Report #4 scheduled for public 

review around December 2018. 

 

This PIC provides an opportunity to review and comment on the following: 

• Detail Design Refinements to Stormwater Management Ponds; 
• Construction of new Overpasses at Rutherford Road and Street A (future John 

Lawrie Street); 
• Electrical (street lighting, traffic lights etc.); 
• Guiderail, barriers, and pavement markings; 
• Intelligent Transport Systems (ITS); and 
• Traffic Signage 

 

There were various opportunities for attendees to converse with members 

of the project team about key aspects of the project. The open house 

format included presentation boards; design/construction rollout plans; and 

a video filmed in August illustrating the construction progress from Finch 

Avenue to Major Mackenzie Drive.  
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